
 

 

13 June 2017 

 

 

  

Dear Resident, 

 

CLUB BURWOOD RSL – STAGE 1 DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION  
 

We are writing to advise you that Club Burwood RSL is seeking to relocate from its existing premises 
on 96 Shaftesbury Rd to a consolidated site on George Street (Burwood) 400m north of the existing 
site.  

Part of this process includes the preparation of a Stage 1 Development Application (DA) which will be 
assessed by Burwood Council and determined by the Sydney Central Planning Panel. 

The attached project fact sheet outlines the key features of the Stage 1 DA.  

Social Impact Assessment 

As part of the DA process Club Burwood RSL has engaged Urbis Pty to prepare a Social Impact 
Assessment (SIA).  

You are invited to provide comments and feedback on the proposal. Your input will inform a Social 
Impact Assessment Report, which will be submitted to Council with the DA.  

More information  

To provide comments and feedback on the proposed development please contact Urbis on 1800 244 
863 or email burwoodclub@urbis.com.au by Wednesday 28 June 2017. 

Information boards introducing the proposal will be displayed at the Club until Wednesday 28 June 
2017. For more information please visit the Club’s website http://clubburwood.com.au.  

 

Thank you  

 

 

Susan Rudland 

Director, Urbis Social Planning  

mailto:burwoodclub@urbis.com.au

